A Lake Winnipesaukee Community

SAFE SNOWMORBILE & GOLF CART OPERATION

During the past few years, The West Point of Long Island WP
Association has experienced increased usage of

snowmobiles and golf carts within the community.

Although these vehicles are not prohibited, the Board of

Directors feel it is necessary to communicate our thoughts with

regard to the safe use of these vehicles. We all recognize the

need for any powered vehicle to be operated in a safe, cautious

and courtcous manner on Association property.

In order to prevent any unfortunate accidents, the owners of these vehicles have
the ultimate responsibility of ensuring supervised, proper, safe and orderly
utilization. This includes the usage of such vehicles by adults and children alike.

Passengers should be limited to the number of seats designed for the vehicle
being used. Any operation with persons standing on or running along side
attempting to get on board of the vehicle is not considered safe operation.

From time to time two or more vehicles could be traveling in the same direction,
the act of speeding up or racing one or more vehicles is very dangerous and
should not be attempted.

Caution and slow operation should be the norm when approaching any person or
persons walking along the road. The vehicle should slow (if not stop entirely)
when confronted with a car or truck. In general, the same caution and discretion
should be used as when driving on public roads.

The Board of Directors is not opposed to these types of vehicles in any manner.
We simply hope for safe and accident-free operation within our community.
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